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DOCKET N0. 50-245

Northeast Nuclear Energy Company
ATTN: Mr. W. G. Counsil

Vice President
P.O. Box 270
Hartford, Connecticut 06101

Gentlemen:

Your letter dated April 9,1980, and a copy of your supplemental letter
| dated June 10 requested relief from certain of the requirements of the

Inservice Inspection and Testing Program required by 10 CFR 50.55a fe.-
Millstone Unit 1.

By letter dated September 2, 1980, we informed your Company that this
application is subject to fees pursuant to 10 CFR 170.22, and requested
a Class III fee of $4,000. This fee has not been received; therefore,
it should be remitted to this office within fifteen (15) days after
your receipt of this letter.

Sincerely,
-

.

.. .u_

William 0. Miller, Chief
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration
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